
        

       Please mark your calendars 

       for the annual Bed Race on                      

       the streets of  downtown                        

       Noblesville. 

          Friday, May 31st, 2019  

              Racing starts at 7:00 pm 

 

 

 

 

Once again, the Boys & Girls Club of Noblesville, Noblesville Parks Department, and    
Noblesville Main Street are teaming up for the annual Bed Race.  Get your team together 
now and join us for the best party in the streets this summer. Sponsorship opportunities 

are available. This is a great opportunity to showcase your business participating in a 
unique and fun experience. More information to come! 

If you wish to reserve your spot now, please contact Abby Stutesman, Unit Director of 
the Boys & Girls Club at 317.773.4372 or astutesman@bgcni.org. 

mailto:arinehart@bgcni.org

